
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, March 6, 2021 5:13 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Raymond Saarits

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
after reviewing the table sent to me if I am to understand it correctly, shows my seasonal residence to have an
increase in my hydro rate of over 100%. That is unheard of, the entire south shore of Lake Kashwakamak I believe
is on the same transmission line. This line also feeds many other customers I'm sure. What specifically defines low
density? Transmission lines were built to develop and increase the tax base in this region when purchases of crown
land were opened up many years ago. The economics of feeding properties must be much more efficient now then
60 years ago as the numbers of residences have greatly increased.  Our line has been there  since 1958, mind you in
the wrong place, right over our property, that should never have happened. Maybe you should move it for our safety.
My taxes in this area are higher at the residence in question then at my home in southern Ontario, and the services
provided at the seasonal property are less.




